
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
15th September 2023 

   
  
Year 2 Warwick Castle Trip - Tuesday 3rd, October 2023  
 
Dear Parents, 

  
At Bramingham, we feel passionately about offering our children additional opportunities to 
support their learning. As the children in Year 2 are learning about castles, we have organised a 
trip to Warwick Castle.  As part of the trip, the children will have a guided tour and they will find out 
all about how the different parts of the castle were used. 
  
Details  
 
On Tuesday 3rd October, we will be travelling by coach and the children will need to be in school 
promptly at 8.30am. We plan to leave Warwick at 3.00pm and be back at school by 5.00pm.  
 
Please ensure your child wears their school uniform and trainers with a warm/waterproof coat, as 
appropriate for the weather. 
 
All children will require a packed lunch with a drink. Please remember that fizzy drinks and sweets 
are not permitted. The kitchen can organise a packed lunch for children who are entitled to free 
school meals. You will receive a text asking you to confirm if you would like the kitchen to prepare 
a packed lunch for your child nearer to the date. Please respond to the text, so the correct number 
of lunches are prepared.  

The cost of this trip is £24.92 per child and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of this 
amount. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions, we will need to cancel the trip.  

Please could you log onto your Eduspot account to add your voluntary contribution and to give 
parental consent for the trip. Please ensure this is completed by Friday 29th September 2023. 

This is an exciting opportunity for the children. If you have any questions, please email  
Mrs Tiana atiana@bramingham.net 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
  
The Year 2 Team  
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